
 
 

 

 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/153/2021-2022                                                                             14th NOV 2021 
 

ON CAMPUS CLASSES 
 

Dear Parents (Grades IX – XII), 
 

Greetings ! 
 
This is to inform you that the school will be open for on-campus classes everyday 
from Monday 15th November onwards for the students of Grades IX-XII. 
 

Please note 
1. Grades IX and XI will have the option of hybrid classes. 
2. Grades X and XII will be having their paper discussion and revision classes 

for term 1 board exams on-campus. 
 
 
Warm Regards  

Nidhi Tewari  

Principal 

 


